



Attachment I: Reminder Email

Greetings,

[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a friendly reminder that the deadline for completing the follow up assessment on the usefulness of the Inventory Management and Tracking System (IMATS) is {DATE}. Please take 15-20 minutes to provide your feedback on IMATS.  

You will find the questionnaire here: http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/X2LJ23Q.  

We appreciate your participation in this feedback gathering process.

If you have questions or need information please email ctshelp@cdc.gov. 

Regards,
The CTS Team 
ctshelp@cdc.gov 

